
FREE EVENT 

Book now at waamh.org.au 

MANY VOICES, BIG IMPACT! 
The Mental Health Review & Making 

Your Voice Heard 
Your voice as a consumer, carer or family member is crucial in ensuring the  
future mental health system in our state is high-quality, person-centred and 

works well for future generations. 

WA’s peak bodies representing mental health and consumers invite 
you to participate in a community conversation about the future of the 
mental health system.  

These events will help you understand the WA Government’s 
‘Sustainable Health Review’, why it is so important and how you can 
influence it. We will then conduct a workshop with smaller groups to 
ensure everyone can contribute. There are two dates to choose from 
and an expenses contribution of $15 will be available at the event for 
people attending in an unpaid capacity. 

WHY IS MY 
VOICE SO 

IMPORTANT? 
 

The WA 
Government 
recently released 
the ‘Interim Report 
of the Sustainable 
Health Review’, with 
recommendations 
for changes to 
mental health 
services (and the 
wider health 
landscape). The 
review is aimed at 
prioritising patient-
centred, high quality 
and financially 
sustainable 
healthcare in WA 
and the final report 
is due in November, 
so now is an 
important time to let 
the review know if 
they are on the right 
track. The Report 
Summary provides 
a handy overview of 
these. 

‘Many Voices, Big Impact!‘ The Mental Health Review  

and Making Your Voice Heard’   

Tuesday, 26 June 

10.30am-1.30pm, Maylands 

Registrations from 10am,  

light refreshments & working 

lunch provided 

Thursday, 28 June 

 5.30pm-8pm, Perth City 

Registrations from 5pm,  

light  dinner provided 

  

Venue: The Rise, 28 Eighth  

Avenue, Maylands 

Your voice will be heard by: 

• Robin Kruk, Panel Chair of the 

‘Sustainable Health Review’ 

• CEOs & staff from mental 

health community  

representative & peak bodies 

Register at www.waamh.org.au 

by 19 June, or call 6246 3034. 

Limit of 60 places available. 

Venue: Cityplace Community 

Centre, City Railway Station 

Your voice will be heard by: 

• Hon. Alanna Clohesy, Parlia-

mentary Secretary to the Deputy 

Premier, Health, Mental Health 

• CEOs & staff from mental health 

community representative & 

peak bodies 

Register at www.waamh.org.au 

by 19 June, or call 6246 304.  

Limit of 30 places available. 
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